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Kern County Fair 2022 
Human Services New Interactive Fair Booth  

September 21- October 2, 2022 

 

KERN COUNTY, CA. - The 2022 Kern County Fair is nearly underway and the Kern County 
Department of Human Services (KCDHS) will be showcasing our freshly designed booth (inside 
building two) , featuring a backdrop graphic of a lovely home with several rooms; each one 
highlighting a different KCDHS resource.  
 
With ten offices spread throughout the county and conveniently located in Bakersfield (3 offices), 
Taft, Shafter, Delano, Ridgecrest, Mojave, Lamont & Lake Isabella, we work daily to ensure our 
community can access our services.    KCDHS employs over 1,500 staff and we assist over half the 
population of our Kern County residents; with our overarching goal of strengthening families. 
KCDHS also has the privilege of overseeing the Jamison Children’s Center; one of only eight 
Centers in the state of California.  
  
As we serve the community of Kern; the third largest county in California, we hope our fair booth 
helps individuals find out if they might qualify for Cal Fresh or Medi-Cal, while learning about our 
many job openings. Visitors will also have a chance to talk to our staff who can answer any 
questions they may have about our services. 

 
We’re also happy to share some amazing fun fair swag and show visitors our interactive QR codes 
& customized selfie booth. This will be the first time our department showcases its new logo to 
the public and we hope to have the community step away from our booth with a new perspective 
about KCDHS. We invite you to visit our booth located inside Building 2 - Space 269. 
 
Please contact Jana Slagle at (661) 342-8054 or slaglej@kerncounty.com for interviews.  
We will be available at our booth, Thursday, September 23rd from 10:30 a.m. – noon. 
 

For KCDHS updates follow us on Instagram, Facebook, and Twitter @KernCountyDHS 
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